
 

 

 

28 November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Sunshine Coast Changes to Term 1 2025 School Bus Services 

Changes to some Sunshine Coast school bus services will be introduced from the start of Term 1 
on Tuesday 28 January 2025. 
 
Network changes including new and/or altered routes incorporating timing changes have been 
implemented to service new areas based on customer feedback received, in addition to improving 
on-time running and overcrowding of selected Sunshine Coast school bus services. 
 
Summarised changes will be published on our website by 31 December 2024.  
 
Timetables will be updated and available on the Translink Journey Planner ahead of the start of 
term. 
 

For summarised changes to Term 1 
2025 School Bus Services 

For updated 2025 Timetables on 
Translink Journey Planner 

https://cdcqueensland.com.au/sunshine-
coast-changes-to-term-1-2025-school-

bus-services/#more-8646 

https://jp.translink.com.au/plan-your-
journey/journey-planner 

 

  
 
Please be aware that we will be unable to provide specific route and timetable information 
prior to the publication of timetables on the Translink Journey Planner.  
 
For further general information please contact CDC Sunshine Coast at 07 5476 6622 or 
info.sunshinecoast@cdcbus.com.au.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Emily Meek 
Office Manager – CDC Sunshine Coast 
CDC Queensland 
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